
Hello Everyone, 

Has God been tugging at your heart to be more involved at CBC? Come and join us at the annual Ministry Fair on Sunday, 

May 4 from 1:15 – 3:15. The Ministry Fair will showcase the many areas where you can put your spiritual gifts to work to 

serve God at CBC. 

Not sure about your spiritual gifts? Scan the QR code and complete the Spiritual Gifts Assessment. Your results will be 

emailed to you. ​
Spiritual Gift Assessment: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdHbY15iRBQBtnjYbWRaAMXr8psKqOPa9Zkm2aRq3m1sKSmlQ/viewform 

 

When you determine where you would like to use your spiritual gifts, you may complete the online Ministry Fair 

Response form.  

Ministry Fair Response form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvfpa3Ry0H80clDtSvqKFu2b-UDBXH5lLmGaOZQyrHC8HKqw/viewform 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ministry Fair follows the monthly, church-wide Prayer Meeting. Yes, join us as we gather to corporately pray for CBC. 

A light lunch will follow and give us time to enjoy seeing areas in which to serve. 

We look forward to seeing everyone on May 4th! 

Nominations Committee 

Nancy Lee, Roberta Leo, Zeke Chan, Wing (Ricky) So, Betty Lam, Alice Yong, Tim Eng, Davy Chin and Pastor Donald 

Gardner. 
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